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Date: 15 June 2020 

 
Dear Mr Cox 
 
Verification check of conditions 4, 18, 34, 45, 46, 47, 52, 57, 60, 64, 68, 70, 71, 73, 76, 79, 
81, 87, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95 and 97 of planning approval NYM/2017/0505/MEIA at Land at 
Woodsmith Mine (formerly Doves Nest Farm & Haxby Plantation), Sneatonthorpe 
(minehead); underneath 252 km2 of the NYMNPA (winning & working of minerals); a 
corridor extending underground from the edge of the NP boundary to Wilton Complex 
(mineral transport system); Ladycross Plantation near Egton, Lockwood Beck Farm 
near Moorsholm, Tocketts Lythe, near Guisborough (intermediate shaft sites); site 
within the eastern limits of the Wilton Complex, Teeside (tunnel portal)  
 
I refer to your application received on the 14th April 2020 for the partial discharge of planning 
conditions relating to permission NYM/2017/0505/MEIA (phase 12 stage), and to the further 
information and clarification provided in the email correspondence from Anglo American to 
the National Park Authority dated 29 May 2020. 
 
Following consultation I can now confirm that approval is granted on the basis of the 
application details, including the additional limitations and control measures relating to 
lighting and to materials handling and storage set out in the email of 29 May 2020. 
 
The Authority is aware that the developer continues to hold discussions with the Ministry of 
Defence on the detailed measures to be implemented with reference to the monitoring and 
control of blasting. You are therefore advised that no blasting should commence until 
confirmation has been provided to the Authority that agreement on such measures has been 
secured. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if any further clarification is required. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rob Smith 
Senior Minerals Planner 
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